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Important News from Fibreglass Grating Ltd 
  
We are pleased to announce that Fibreglass Grating Ltd has now formally become 
Dura Composites Ltd.  
 
This is the most significant change in our 12 year history and is a direct result of our recent 

expansion into new product areas, new markets and new applications. The change in company 
name also reflects our desire to more accurately reflect our broader product offering which now 

includes a whole range of composite products as well as our original fibreglass gratings.  
  
We have a clear business strategy and have strong plans in place to help us maintain our growth 

over the next decade. On-going support is key to the success of our organisation and I would like 
to take this opportunity to thank you for the part you play in the smooth running of our company. 

I look forward to sharing success with you in the future.  
  
The telephone and fax contact details remain the same, however, please note there is now a new 

email address and company website address. 
  
Enquiries info@duracomposites.com 
Web                          www.duracomposites.com  

Marketing Contact      stuart@duracomposites.com   

Telephone 
 Office   +44 (0)1255 423 601 

Fax   +44 (0)1255 435 426 

 
 
 
 


